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Licensing

From:
Sent: 14 February 2023 08:31
To: Licensing
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Kathryn

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Mail Delivery Subsystem <mailer-daemon@googlemail.com> 
Date: Mon, 13 Feb 2023 at 17:06 
Subject: Delivery Status Notification (Failure) 
To:
 

 

Message blocked  

Your message to licencing@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk has been blocked. See technical details below 
for more information.  

 

 

The response from the remote server was: 

550 5.4.1 Recipient address rejected: Access denied. AS(201806281) [VI1EUR02FT061.eop-
EUR02.prod.protection.outlook.com 2023-02-13T17:06:41.768Z 08DB0D5D4FF060C5]  

 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From:
To: licencing@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Mon, 13 Feb 2023 17:06:29 +0000 
Subject: New Permanent Premises Licence for St. Giles Park, Wimborne St Giles, Wimborne, Dorset BH21 5NA. 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
Appendix 5 Rep 3
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Dear Licencing Authority, I wish to OBJECT to the granting of the above licence on the following grounds:- 
1. Traffic, the road past St. Giles Park is not adequate for the traffic likely to be generated by this event, it is already 
an accident black spot. I use the road 2 or 3 times a week and every year there is a car or motorcycle in the hedge 
and a diversion on several occasions. The road is not wide enough for people to queue for entrance without blocking 
the road. There have been other "Camping" events there recently, with people walking along the unlit road without 
even an adequate grass verge for them to walk on. 
2. Light Pollution. The site is on the edge of the Cranborne Chase Dark Skies Area. The event will produce a 
significant amount of Light Pollution over several nights. 
3. Noise Pollution. The event will also produce a considerable amount of NOISE, this is not compatible with the Rural 
nature of the area. 
 
There are already a large number of events like this in Dorset and south Wiltshire, we do not need any more to add 
to the nuisance caused to local residents. 
 
I have noticed that there has been almost no publicity in the area about this proposal. The only notices have been 
scattered in the hedgerows where they are impossible to read. It was only by walking from a layby for several 
hundred yards that I found the notice.  
I note that it is called a "Multi-day Event". Even one day will be too many. 
Yours Sincerely,


